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To Whom it May Concern,

I am writing to make it clear that I oppose the Queensland Parliament extending
their emergency powers.

There is absolutely no reason for this government to continue these emergency
powers.

Please, just let the state get on with healing.

Kind Regards,

Neil Bell,

-- 
Neil Bell
Director, Founder and Physiotherapist
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